
 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Please do Not continue to mask our children in schools. At this point it is causing more damage to our 

children then helping them. We have three school age children that have each suffered immeasurably 

from this continued practice which at this point is not necessary. 

Please stop this practice immediately before all of these children suffer so much damage that we as 

parents and a society have spend years undoing this damage. 

 

 

Thank you, 

Alison & Russ Hanson 

22 Stony Brook Road, Darien, CT 06820 

 

 

 
 

C. 646-483-1697 
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